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Summer WineWalk Postponed 
 
The Ripon Chamber of Commerce and Ripon Main Street have made the difficult decision to postpone the 
Downtown Ripon Summer WineWalk due to concerns regarding COVID-19. The event is being moved to 
Friday, August 6, 2021.  
 
We were hopeful to host the WineWalk as an outdoor event, but we realized that meeting recommendations for 
social distancing and hosting large scale events would be difficult if not impossible for this event which attracts 
upwards of 500 people from across the state. The health and wellbeing of our patrons and businesses is our 
top priority. We sincerely appreciate your patience and continued support during this trying time. Tickets for 
this event will be honored for the rescheduled date in 2021.  
 
We are extremely grateful for the assistance and support of our sponsor, Brad Tagliapietra American Family 
Insurance, as well as all of the businesses that agreed to host the wine tasting stations. We look forward to 
working with you all in 2021. Please check back for updates which will be posted to the Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/DowntownRipon/) as they develop. 

 

 

 



 

Scooping the Loop returning for one night 
 
“Scooping the Loop” was a time honored tradition for many Riponites. For decades, local residents came 
together to drive their vehicles through historic downtown Ripon, Wisconsin and meet up with friends. Many 
great memories and lifelong relationships were created during this unique social gathering.  
 
For various reasons, cruising was banned from our community in 1992. Last year, downtown business owners 
brought the nostalgia back for one glorious evening, and the event was a tremendous success! 
 
We are pleased to announce the 2nd Annual Scooping the Loop event will take place from 5 to 9 pm on 
Saturday, Aug. 8, 2020. All traffic laws will be strictly enforced. NO Burnouts!  
 
Come early and visit the unique shops and restaurants in the historic district, and the complete your evening by 
partaking in one of Ripon’s most cherished pastimes < Scooping the Loop. Numerous stores will be open 
throughout the day to provide an adequate dose of retail therapy. For the safety of the participants and our 
merchants, we ask that you please wear a face mask during the event, adhere to proper social distancing 
recommended guidelines, and cooperate with any guidelines or restrictions merchants have in place at their 
establishment. 
 
Visit the Ripon Main Street Facebook page (www.facebook.com/DowntownRipon) for details and updates. 
 

Scooping the Loop: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/408775963115734/ 
 
 

**We want everyone to have a great time, but PLEASE follow all traffic laws, be courteous, and watch for pedestrians. 

 

 


